
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, August 24, 2023 4:34 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04955-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: FPL rates 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 3:44 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL rates 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1428059C, I will add your notes 
to CATS once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Bob Koch <bobkoch74@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 11:45 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Morning. Just received my power bill for Aug/Sept. As you know, it was a record hot month. Even 
though we keep our thermostats at 78-79 deg, we still used more electricity than normal due to the heat While 
I understand that escalating rates based on usage can conserve resources, I do not believe that FPL's fuel cost 
rates increase as they purchase more, based on standard economic principles. I believe this is further price 
gouging and a way to increase profits (inflation anyone?). PSC should not allow this and force refunds. 

Robert Koch 
Jupiter. FL 
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